DARTMOUTH COLLEGE HANOVER · NEW HAMPSHIRE 03755

THE PRESIDENT

April 3, 1981

Her Excellency Maria de Lourdes Pintassilgo c/o Loretta Slover 7 Colchester Street Brookline, Massachusetts 02146

Dear Madam Prime Minister:

I understand that representatives of the Class of 1930 Fellowship Committee have been in touch with you about being the Class of 1930 Speaker at Dartmouth College for the 1980-81 academic year and that you very graciously have accepted this invitation.

On behalf of the College, I wanted to extend our thanks and our welcome. The Class of 1930 Fellowship represents one of Dartmouth's most distinguished lectureships and your acceptance will add distinction to an already distinguished list of Class of 1930 Fellows: John Sloan Dickey, Twelfth President of Dartmouth College; Margaret Mead, Anthropologist; Saul Bellow, Novelist; and Andrew Young, United States Ambassador to the United Nations.

The Class of 1930 Fellowship involves a major address by the visitor as well as meetings in smaller groups with faculty and students. The tentative schedule for your visit is enclosed and if you have any questions you should contact Dean Gregory Prince, 307 Wentworth Hall, Hanover, NH 03755, telephone: (603) 646-2029. He will be making all the arrangements in cooperation with Professor Maryssa Navarro of the Women's Studies Program and the History Department.

Again, our welcome and our thanks.

Respectfully yours,

John G. Kemeny President

Enclosure

CUIDAR CUIDAR OF PUTURO OF PUTURO OF